
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Most Australians have bought or received a gift 
card. Many gift cards sold have an expiry date. 
Some consumers have had gift cards expire before 
they have been able to use the value stored on the 
card. 

Where a gift card expires before the value can be 
used, consumers lose the value still on the card. 

The Government is considering options to regulate 
gift card expiry dates and wants to hear from 
consumers like you. If you have had an experience 
using a gift card let us know.  

Have you had a gift card 
expire before you could use 
it?  

Do you think gift cards 
should be allowed to 
expire? 

Is three years enough time 
for you to use a gift card? 

If new requirements were 
introduced should this apply 
to all gift cards, or should 
there be exemptions for 
certain types of gift cards?  

Have your say by Wednesday 30 May 2018 

Online Make a submission or leave a comment 

Email consumerlaw@treasury.gov.au 

Post Alexander Pound, Consumer Policy Unit, The Treasury 
Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT 2600 

Have your say on proposed changes to 
 Gift Card Expiry Dates
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